
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Helen’s Church of England School Newsletter | 2nd July 2021 

Dear St. Helen’s families, 

It has been another exemplary week at St. Helen’s with excellence 
demonstrated in every classroom, every day! 

You will have received my letter about our staffing structure for next year. 
I am sure that you will be as excited as we are about the new mini school 
structure that will truly power up our classrooms, providing more qualified 
teachers and strong distributed leadership across the school. We can’t wait 
to get started! 

The four cornerstones of C360 this week… 

Academic 
Year 6 have been learning about 
the rules of sonnets. The children 

have been building a bank of 
figurative and descriptive 

language to construct their own 
poems. 

 

Character 
Several members of Year 4 
showed the moral virtue of 

generosity by sharing their money 
with their friends so they could 

buy cakes at the cake sale. 
 

Community 
Samuel, Sam, Freddie and Tommy 

from Year 4 were Inspiring 
Volunteers this week and raised 

an incredible £105.55 for Harbour 
by holding a cake sale. 

 

Innovation 
Year 4 learned how to use Google 
Classroom on their Chromebooks 
this week. Let the collaboration 

begin! 

 

I hope you have a great weekend. Please take good care. 

Claire Lewis 

 
 

 

POLITE NOTICE ABOUT PARKING 
As well as not using the car park at the end of 

the school drive, 

please could all parents park safely and 

courteously in the village. 

Please do not upset local residents by parking 

in an inconsiderate manner.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

NOTICE ABOUT FACE COVERINGS 

The schools COVID-19 risk assessment has 

not changed. Face covering are highly 

recommended at drop off and pick up times, 

unless exempt.  

 

Term Dates 

Non-Pupil Day - 16th July 2021 

Term Ends – 23rd July 2021 

 

Dates for your diary 

Wed 7th - Year 4 swimming 

Thurs 8th - Tennis in school 

Friday 9th - Tennis in school 

 

Absences 

Please ring the office every day before                        

9:15 am if your child is unwell. 



 

 

 

At St. Helen’s we learn to live out our vision 

 

 

so that our values become our virtues 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Fidler’s book 

recommendation of the 

week…  
 

Inspiring Change Maker  

of the Week is Miss Slate 
 

Miss Slate leaves us this week after a year of hard work training to become a qualified teacher. She 

has certainly inspired Year 3 this term in so many ways, especially by bringing in all sorts of weird 

and wonderful objects for a class science museum, and of course with lots of outdoor learning. 



 

 

 

Stop the press! 

This week our School Council Senior Leaders were able to hold a Zoom call with Sharon one of St. Helen’s 

Edukid sponsored students in Uganda. It was great to be able to talk and build our global links. 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see posts like these… 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 

  

   
To read about teaching to 

promote oracy and tips and 

support for parents 

To read about ideas to have 

fun with maths at home 

For questions and activities 

for exploring the world 

with your children 
 

please click here. 

 

 

please click here. 

 

please click here. 

 

 

 

Safeguarding Updates 

 

Social Media 

 

Click here to read information on how to keep your children safe using social media 

 

Devices and Technology 

 

Click here to read information on how to keep your children safe using devices and technology 

 

Family Support 

 

Click here for information about Family Support from Devon County Council. 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17OjBzJvEDrAMMxRlV1lzg9MeOdeXOPcl/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10uaRfLKYn6v7VwQTrGzczD662ZLI-91k/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YEbd1BHOYbSUHnSbGbp6QWM2TwBfY26f/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17OjBzJvEDrAMMxRlV1lzg9MeOdeXOPcl/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10uaRfLKYn6v7VwQTrGzczD662ZLI-91k/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YEbd1BHOYbSUHnSbGbp6QWM2TwBfY26f/view?usp=sharing
https://alumnismat.org/social-media/
https://alumnismat.org/devices-technology/
https://www.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/family-support
https://www.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/family-support
https://www.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/family-support

